
 

 

 
 

CITY OF UBANA 
PUBLIC HEARING 

MONDAY, APRIL 23, 2001 
   
 
 

A Public Hearing will be held at 7:25 p.m., Monday, April 23, 2001 in the 

Council Chambers of the Urbana City Building, 400 South Vine Street.  The 

purpose of this public hearing is to consider the question of whether the property 

described is any longer needed for any governmental purpose or proprietary 

activity of the City of Urbana, and if none exists, whether such property should be 

sold or otherwise disposed of in a manner determined to be in the best interest of 

the City. 

 The property concerned is lot 101 of Wabash Railroad Subdivision No. 2, 

Urbana, Illinois, Champaign County. 

Persons with disabilities needing special services or accommodations for 

this hearing should contact the City of Urbana’s Americans with Disabilities 

Coordinator at 384-2466 or TDY at 384-2447. 

 
 
 
     Phyllis Clark 
     City Clerk 
    


